
How to Access the Historic Red Wing Podcasts 

 

You can access all 28 historic Red Wing podcasts by visiting the 

City of Red Wing’s website at  

 

http://www.red-wing.org/historicpodcasts.html 

 

or by scanning one of the QR codes located at each site with a 

smart phone or tablet (with a QR code scanner application). The 

QR code will take you to the podcast’s web-page and gives you 

the option of watching the specific site you are at, or any of the 

other 27 sites.  

  

 

http://www.red-wing.org/historicpodcasts.html


The Red Wing Heritage Preservation Commission (HPC) has produced 28 podcasts 

featuring all of the historic buildings and sites featured in the Footsteps through Historic 

Red Wing walking tour booklet that are located in the Downtown and Heritage Mall 

Historic Districts.  The narrated podcasts combine historic photographs, current 

photographs, video, maps, and other documents regarding Red Wing’s history and the 

historic and architectural significance of each site.   

The Red Wing HPC hopes the podcasts will highlight and bring awareness and 

appreciation to the great historic assets of Red Wing and the community’s preservation 

efforts.   

The historic Red Wing podcast project included the creation of a new podcast web-page 

http://www.red-wing.org/historicpodcasts.html on the City of Red Wing’s web-site and a 

QR code (quick response code) system.  Visitors with smartphones or tablets with a QR 

code reader application will be able to use this system to quickly link to the podcast 

project home page.  The podcast home page has a link to the podcast created 

specifically for the property, a map, general information, and links to the other 27 

podcasts created by the project.  The QR codes will be displayed in a prominent 

location at each site.   

Please feel free to contact Steve Kohn, Assistant Planning Director, HPC Staff Liaison, 

at steve.kohn@ci.red-wing.mn.us or 651-385-3622 with any questions regarding the 

podcast project. 

 

 

The activity that is the subject of this project has been financed in part with Federal Funds from 

the National Park Service, U.S. Department of the Interior. However, the contents and opinions 

do not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the Department of Interior, nor does the 

mention of trade names or commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation by 

the Department of the Interior. 

This program received Federal financial assistance for identification and protection of historic 

properties. Under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation 

Act of 1973, the U. S. Department of the Interior prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, 

color, national origin, or disability in its Federally assisted programs. If you believe you have 

been discriminated against in any program, activity, or facility as described above, or if you 

desire further information, please write to: Office of Equal Opportunity, U.S. Department of the 

Interior, National Park Service, P.O. Box 37127, Washington, DC 20013-7127. 

This project has been made possible by the Arts and Cultural Heritage Fund through the vote of 

Minnesotans on November 4, 2008.  Administered by the Minnesota Historical Society. 
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